Seonaid Carr RocheBobois
Planning Case Officer 321-339 Finchley Road
Development Management Londeon
Camden Town Hall NW3 6EP
Judd Sereet

London

WCIH 9)E

August 2016

Dear Ms Carr,

The RocheBobaois furnishings showroom is located adjacent to the Finchley & Frognal Overground station,
directly opposite 317 Finchley Road across the railway line.

At present, the dilapidated state of the abandoned pub on the site and the disrepair of Billy Fury Way
creates an unattractive and forbidding aspect to the road, detracting from the area and our business.

We welcome Linea Homes' proposals to redevelop the site and the public space in front of the station,
Creating a larger and well-maintained public area on Finchley Road and a more open and attractive entrance
to Billy Fury Way will bring benefits to the area as well as our business.

We support the planning application submitted by Linea Homes for the site at 317 Finchley Road.

Yours Sincerely,

Hana Avramovic
RocheBobois, Finchley Road




